
 

On January 10, 2013, St. Paul Lutheran Church in 

Pomaria lost its entire church building to a tragic fire.   

As the Lutheran mother church in Newberry County, 

we recognize St. Paul is a pillar in our community and 

its ministry has impacted us and many of our 

neighbors.  With your donation we can help St. Paul 

build a new future so its ministry can continue to 

flourish for generations to come. 

Ways you can help:  

 Donate to the by giving here today (ask us for details) 

 Consider a gift directly to the church 

Send to: St. Paul Lutheran Church Restoration Fund 

                c/o First Community Bank 

                PO Box 417 

                Newberry, SC 29108 

or online at www.stpaulpomaria.com 

 Pray for the congregation as it begins to rebuild 

2 Corinthians 9:11 

11You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on every 

occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.  

 

 

We Support Our Community. 

We Support the St. Paul Lutheran Church 

Restoration Fund. 

 

http://www.stpaulpomaria.com/

